
September 2015 

Dear Parents and Community Members, 
 
It is hard to believe that the start of the 2015-2016 school year has arrived!  Therefore, I am 
thrilled to begin year three as your Superintendent of Schools.  The mission of our district is to 
make sure we are preparing all our students for their future, to be college and career ready, by 
providing high quality instruction that is rigorous and relevant to our student’s needs. 
 
I trust the 2015-2016 school year will prove to be even more rewarding and productive.  Sev-
eral changes will continue to transpire, having a positive impact on our staff, students and 
stakeholders.  As a staff we will continue to hone our knowledge and expertise regarding com-
mon core standards, we will continue to educate all stakeholders on the new report card ac-
countability system, our students will again take new online state assessments and new gradua-
tion requirements commence with the class of 2018. The challenges have never been greater in 
public education but our district is poised to prosper. 
 
We in the Tri-Village District are ready for these challenges and continue to seek ways of being more competitive 
and innovative in the educational marketplace so that our students have the necessary tools to excel.  Our out-
standing educators and staff are working hard to meet the demands while creating high quality opportunities for 
students to be college and career ready. 
 
The partnership between schools and community is the backbone of our excellence.  As we embark on a promis-
ing new year together, it is my aspiration that we will work collaboratively to provide your child the best possible 
opportunities in preparing them to be world- class citizens ready to master the challenges of the 21st century.  As 
superintendent, my door is always open and I welcome your input.  As mentioned above, we anticipate another 
successful year at Tri-Village Local as my team and I support the academic, social and emotional growth of your 
child. 
 
Sincerely, 

Josh Sagester 

Mr. Josh Sagester 
Superintendent 



Mrs. Breining 
7-12 Art Teacher 

Miss Raffel 
7-12 LA Teacher 

Mrs. Schwieterman 
Intervention       

Specialist 

Mrs. Gutierrez 
4-9 Problem Solving / 

Science Teacher 

Mr. Honeycutt  
7-12 Business 

Teacher 

Mr. Moore 
7-12 Math Teacher 

Mrs. Munchel 
4th Grade  
Teacher 

Mrs. Magoto 
HS Secretary 

Miss Selzer 
6th Grade  
Teacher 

Mr. Thobe 
Title I Teacher 

Mr. Lowrie 
7-12 LA Teacher 

Mrs. Baumgardner 
Title I Teacher  

Mr. Lay 
Technology  
Coordinator  

Mrs. Eley 
4th Grade 
Teacher 

Miss Wogoman 
Title I Teacher 

Miss Tobias 
Kindergarten  

Teacher  

Mr. Schondelmyer 
7-12 PE/Health 

Teacher  

2015-2016 ATHLETIC PASS PRICES 
*Good For Home Events (excluding Holiday Tournaments and post season events) 

Family All Sports Pass (Family Of 4) - $250.00 
* $25.00 Per Additional Pass ~ $25.00 for an Assigned 

Seat 
Student All Sports Pass - $50.00 
Adult All Sports Pass - $100.00 

Senior Citizen All Sports - $75.00 
 Fall Sports Family Pass (Family Of 4) - $150.00 

* $25.00 Per Additional Pass 
Winter Sports Family Pass (Family Of 4) - $150.00 

• $25.00 Per Additional Pass  
• $25.00 for an Assigned Seat 

Junior Varsity Football Pass - $25.00 
* 5 Home Junior Varsity Football Games 

Total Football Pass (Varsity, JV, & JH) - $40.00 
Junior High Volleyball Pass - $25.00                                                           

Junior High Boys’ Basketball - $25.00                                                          
Junior High Girls’ Basketball - $25.00 *Family Passes ONLY includes immediate family members that live in your home.  Does not include, cousins, aunts, uncles, or grandparents.   **Additional family members (more than 4) will add to price of family pass. 

*Make Checks Payable To:  Tri-Village Athletics 
*Please Contact Mr. Brad Gray To Buy Your Pass 


